Dear Billing Clinic....
Thank you for your continued partnership in all you do for Broadwater County citizens.

The purpose of this letter is to request your partnership again for the County Peer to Peer program for
Behavioral Health services. Melinda Holom has been working with the Broadwater County Sheriff’s
Office to provide Peer services in the detention center and for other related behavioral health issues.
She works closely with the sheriff and deputies but requires supervision by a qualified behavioral health
professional.

She is certified through the Peer to Peer program. She was supervised by Montana Peer Network, but
they are unable to continue at this time. LaReissa Swenson was gracious and offered to help during the
transition, she has developed a constructive relationship with Melinda and helped guide her to success
in her Peer to Peer role.

Therefore, we would like to request LaReissa continued supervision services of Melinda Holom, if both
you and she are willing. Please let us know if this is something we can work on together.

Thank you so much again, we are so pleased you are here in Broadwater County.

Sincerely



